
Jackson, Richard G POA02

From: Kahn.Ely@epamail.epa.gov
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2000 11:21 AM
To: Jackson, Richard G POA02
Subject: St. Lawrence Island Reports

Rich,

Per our conversation earlier today, we would very much be interested in looking
at the reports that USAGE developed from their studies on the St. Lawrence
Island. Our specific interests lie in your work done on subsistence species,
including the Dolly Varden, and on PCB contamination near the villages of
Gambell and Savoonga.

Any reports that are readily available could be sent to:

Ely Kahn
US EPA (2660R)
1300 Pennsylvania Ave.
Washington DC, 20460

Thank you very much for you help.
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